
BARNESVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

Kindergarten Registration 

 

 

Kindergarten registration for the upcoming 2019-20120 academic 

school year will take place (by appointment) on  

Thursday, Feb 28, 2019 and Friday, March 1, 2019 

in the Barnesville Elementary School conference room.        

Please contact the school counselor (Tom Porter: 425-3116 extension 

4129) to schedule your appointment.  

 

Students previously enrolled in ‘our’ Barnesville Preschool 

Program need not re-register.  Please make copies  

(prior to your scheduled appointment) of the following information in an 

effort to expedite the registration process: 

 
     
    *  proof of residency (utility bill, rental agreement, tax statement) 
    *  birth certificate 
    *  social security card 
    *  immunization (shot records) 
    *  parent identification (driver’s license) 
 

              *  custody and court placement papers (if applicable)  
    *  open enrollment (if applicable)    

 

 

 

 

Due to the high volume of appointments, please allow upwards of 

10 to 15 minutes for your appointment.  At the termination of 

your scheduled appointment, you will be assigned another 

appointment for Kindergarten Screening. Kindergarten screening 

will take place in late May. 
 


